
 

 

Dear Parents of Nuevas Fronteras First School – (FOR OUR PRESENT GRADE FIVE), 

 

Subject:  COMPLETION OF THE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

CURRICULUM AT NUEVAS FRONTERAS FIRST SCHOOL. 

We thank you for allowing your child complete the primary school curriculum. 

This has enabled Mercy mature academically, physically, mentally, morally and in all other 

aspects as she is moving forward. This will help this child to be able to use her full potentials 

academically and excel wherever and at all times without any hitch. 

Our plan in this school, is to work with the children, alongside your support, to produce 

grade “A” materials and nothing else. We aim at competing internationally. We want to see 

our children gain admissions easily to HARVARD, CAMBRIDGE AND OXFORD UNIVERSITIES 

and graduate from there.  

We are interested in the children’s future performance and careers as well as your peace of 

mind happiness and pride in the long run. We hope to hear excellent news from our ex-

pupil. We also hope she will be a good ambassador out there to represent Nuevas Fronteras 

and Nigeria by extension. 

I thank you once again for your support. 

Auntie Cecilia.  
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